




More information on stock numbers, pipeline and developments can be found at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/ and https://www.hud.govt.nz/stats-and-insights/the-government-housing-
dashboard/housing-dashboard-at-a-glance/.  
 
For an interactive map providing information on our planned and under construction housing 
developments across Rotorua, including their locations, I refer you to our website here: 
https://letstalk.kaingaora.govt.nz/rotorua   
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my decision on your 
request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases its responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/, with your personal information 
removed.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relation 




